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I just wanted to let you know how delighted I am with the

lovely photographs which Terry O'Neill took. It was very

kind of you to send me copies. They will be a treasured

addition to my collection of photographs of memorable occasions.

I look forward to seeing the article in this weekend's edition of

the Sunday Mirror Magazine.

John Knight

Sunday Mirror



PRIME MINISTER

John Knight of the Sunday Mirror has sent copies of the

photographs which Terry O'Neill took of you for inclusion in

the magazine article which they are doing about you.

The photographs came up to you separately last night - as they

were too big to go in your boxes.

You may care to send him the draft thank you letter attached?
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Sarah Charman
Press Office

July 21 1989



PRIME MINISTER

John Knight of the Sunda Mirror has contacted us to say that they

will be publishing the article on you in the magazine enclosed

with this weekend's edition.

He has also sent copies of the photographs which Terry O'Neill

took of you for the article which are lovely. These are attached

together with a letter from him.

You may care to send him the attached reply.

July 20 1989

Sarah Charman
Press Office

see5e"Gi-

6" srk.0 cAft

c}-1)

Eth
--0( 2


